
   
  

 
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

We are all well and truly settled back into school family life and this involves the children often being outside both 

for playtimes and curriculum based Outdoor Learning - please make sure your child brings appropriate warm 

clothing to school every day. Once again we are having a big push on Staying Safe Online. This week the Year 6 

children produced their own presentations to highlight to the rest of the school how to use the internet safely; it is 

always better received when children teach each other about these life lessons. Well done to Year 6 for being 

ambassadors for Online Safety. Please be aware that even if you have installed internet filters at home, there is no 

100% guarantee that your children will not be able to access or stumble onto inappropriate content. For your 

information, there are child-friendly search engines as opposed to just using Google. Try using: Fact Monster, 

Ask Kids, Go Gooligans or Yahooligans for safe online searches at home. We are going to be using these in 

school as safer search options for the children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 
Congratulations to Florence Milner in Y1 who won my Good Manners Award last week. Florence is totally trustworthy, shows an 
excellent attitude to work and always uses beautiful manners. We are delighted to see her shining quietly in and around school. 
Well done Florence - keep on shining- we are all very proud of you! 
 

Holidays 2018 -2019 
Please find attached the Holiday List for 2018-2019. Please use this information to plan holidays that avoid taking your child out 
of school within term time. Remember: Parents who take a child of compulsory school age out of school without permission may 
be issued with a penalty notice from the Local Authority.  
 

Ethos Group Cake Sale 
Next Thursday 25th January, the Ethos group are holding a Cake sale in order to raise funds and support Christian Aid. This is a 
child initiated fund raising activity and beautifully demonstrates the compassionate hearts that 
flourish here at Lea Endowed. Cakes will be available to buy at playtime next Thursday for 50p 
each. The group will be baking cakes to sell but cake donations on the morning would be most 
welcome. 

                                  

                                                            

  Thank you for your support,  

                                                    C M Seagrave 
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Our theme this half term is Creativity 
 

STOP PRESS! TONIGHT- Family Quiz Night- Friday 19th January 
at Lea club 6pm- 8pm (Doors open 6pm) 

£1 entry for EVERYONE, Quiz sheets for £5, Hot dogs £1, Sweet 
stall/cakes, Raffle of 6 prizes. Quiz prizes, 1st Place- Board game, 
snacks, drinks & pizza voucher, 2nd Place - Board game, snacks & 

drink, 3rd Place- Board game & snacks. All welcome! 
 


